

EDDIE BAZA CALVO Governor

> RAY TENORIO Lieutenant Governor

Office of the Governor of Guan.

32-14-16-1K

GOVERNOR'S CIRCULAR NO. 2014- 033

DATE:

MAY 1 4 2014

TO:

All Department and Agency Heads

FROM:

Governor Eddie Baza Calvo

M

SUBJECT:

FLAGS LOWERED TO HALF - STAFF

In accordance with the President's proclamation, proclaiming May 15, 2014 as Peace Officers Memorial Day, and May 11 through May 17, 2014, as Police Week, and by order of the President of the United States of America, and in accordance with U.S. Code Title 10, Section 175(m) and the Organic Act of Guam, as amended, By the authority vested in me as Governor of Guam, I herein direct that the flags of the United States and Guam be flown at half-staff effective May 15, 2014 until sunset, May 16, 2014.

I further encourage all residents to display the flags at half-staff from their homes and businesses on that day.

1645

P.O. Box 2950 • Hagatna, Guam 96932 Tel: (671) 472-8931 • Fax: (671) 477-4826 • governor.guam.gov • calendar.guam.gov







